Opportunity to Take the ACT
Tuesday, October 5, 2021

All SCS Seniors -

Did you know taking the ACT or SAT
is a graduation requirement in the
state of Tennessee? And that a good
score on the ACT or SAT improves your
chances of being accepted into college
AND receiving scholarship money?

On the morning of Tuesday, October 5,
2021, all seniors in SCS will have the
opportunity to take the ACT for FREE at
their school. Participation is easy! Be sure
to get lots of rest and arrive to school on
time. Testing will take place in the morning.

WHAT ELSE YOUNEED TO KNOW:

* All 12th grade students in SCS are eligible
to take the ACT on October 5.
REGISTRATION IS'NOT,REQUIRED.

* [If you have not taken the ACT or SAT
yet, this is an easy way to meet the
graduation requirement.

* [If a you have already taken the ACT,
this provides another opportunity to
increase your score.
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